
This Petition for Extraordinary Relief was filed on April 1, 2020 in the Supreme Court of 
Pennsylvania on behalf of all youth in detention, correctional and other residential placements, 

as well as youth charged as adults in jails or detention centers, seeking an immediate review of all 
cases to begin reducing population across the state in light of  COVID 19. Colleagues are 
encouraged to borrow liberally as they work to release youth in their own jurisdictions.  

Marsha Levick with the Juvenile Law Center is available to consult with people as needed. She 
can be reached at mlevick@jlc.org. 
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